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2nd May 2013 

                     

Updating on air sector strikes  
 

Dear Customer 

 

We would inform you about several strikes forecasted for next weeks in the 

air sector: 

 

- the strike of Meridiana Fly pilots forecasted for the 3rd May (4 hours: 

from 10 a.m. to 14 p.m.) is cancelled, so that the airline company will 

operate regularly; 

 

-  the strike of Sea Spa and Sea Handling personnel at Milan Linate and 

Milan Malpensa airports (24 hours) forecasted for 3rd May is postponed to 

the 14th may; 

 

- the strike of flight assistants of Blue Panorama for 3rd May (4 hours: 

from 10 a.m. to 14 p.m.) is confirmed. 

 

We would remind you also about other strikes forecasted in the air sector 

for the 14th May: 

 

- flight assistants of Easy Jet, 4 hours: from 10 a.m. to 14 p.m.; 

 

- Sea Spa and Sea Handling personnel at Milan Linate and Milan 

Malpensa airports, 24 hours (Usb, Filt-Cgil, Filt-Cisl, Uil e Ugl, Flai-Ts 

unions); 

 

- crew and pilots Alitalia CAI (Alitalia Cityliner included), 24 hours. 

 

We would lastly inform you that at the Vnukovo Moscow Airport delays 

are likely at 3rd and 7th May due to rehearsals of Air Force for Victory 

Parade. 

 

For further information you can contact your CWT office. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Carlson Wagonlit Travel 

Marketing & Communication Dept.
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